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I oppose this on the grounds of the UNITED STATES and Oregon Constitutions. 

Shall not be infringed is stated in both. This will not help with violence it will let the 

criminals know that they now can be free to do as they please because obviously 

they do not follow laws where we (law abiding citizens)have to. Look at California and 

New York, the states all other west coast states try to model themselves after. Is the 

crime any better after all of the gun laws were passed? The answer is no, not to 

mention California is having some of their laws challenged in court for not being 

Constitutional. The wording for prop 114 was misleading and I believe the citizens of 

Oregon got suckered into this bill even hough it narrowly passed to begin with. Again, 

I oppose this, Please stop. Thank you for reading my statement. God bless Oregon 

and America  


